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SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION ON
EMPLOYEES' POTENTIAL SAFETY ISSUES
PLA-3218 FILES A17-8, R41-2 Docket Nos. 50-387

and 50-388
Dear Mr. Thadani: ?
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The purpose of this letter is to provide our response to Mr. Stello's requestE
for information regarding settlement agreements for discrimination matters
arising under Section 210 'of the Energy Reorganization Act of 1974, asamended. Our research shows there have not been any settlements between.
Pennsylvania Power & Light Company and any of its employees in Section 210.proceedings.

.We understand the Comission's concern over inclusion of' clauses in these'

agreements which restrict the ability of employees to provide informationabout potential safety issues to the NRC. It is PP&L's policy to address all
legitimate concerns and allegations regarding potential safety issues,
regardless of the source, in a forthright manner and without reprisal.
Personnel, including contractor employees, are expected to report their safety
concerns and PPAL management expects these concerns to be addressed andsatisfactorily resolved.
raising a safety concern to any level (PP&L or NRC).Therefore, no one at PP&L will ever be penalized for

If you have any questions regarding the above information please direct them
to J.8. Wesner at (215) 770-7906.
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